
 

 

TO:  Dr. Randy Shaver 

FROM: Nancy Williams McReynolds  

RE:  Awarding of Advertised Bids  

DATE:  May 11, 2010 

 

 

Advertisement: BD1007 SYMPHONY MATH 

Person Responsible: Dale Warriner/Nancy McReynolds 

Funding Source:  Title ARRA Funds 

Recommendation: Educational Materials Specialists 

Total Award:  $23,200 
     

Nancy McReynolds, Sarah Kelly, and Ginny Lee Coggins of TPSD, 

accepted one sealed bid at 8:30 AM on Friday, March 12, 2010.  

Please award the bid for Symphony Math Software to the lowest and 

only bidder, Educational Material Specialists.  The Tupelo Public 

School District recognizes that this is a “sole source” product but 

since ARRA funds require a bid, we bid this software as determined by 

Dale Warriner to be needed by Title ARRA Funds for 220 K-2 students 

at Carver, Church, Joyner, Parkway and Thomas St. Schools. 

 

 

 

Advertisement: BD1008 CHURCH ST WINDOWS 

RESTORATION 

Person Responsible: Julie Hinds 

Funding Source:  District Construction Funds 

Recommendation: Century Construction & Realty, Inc. 

Total Award:  $327,000 
     

Nancy McReynolds and Julie Hinds of TPSD, with Rud Robinson, Charlie 

Watson and Ed Savoia of Pryar & Morrow accepted and opened four 

sealed bids at 2:00 PM on Thursday, April 29, 2010, at the Hancock 

Leadership Center.  Carl Muse of Renrock Construction, Tony Sanderson 

of Sanderson Construction,  Bill Cheek of Mast Construction, Jeff Shelby 

of CIG Construction and Foster Gullett of Century Construction also 

attended the bid opening.  Please award to Century Construction & 

Realty Inc. offering the lowest bid of $327,000.   

 

BIDDERS: Century  Mast  Renrock Sanderson 

 

Base Bid $327,000 $340,000 $354,125 $335,000 

  Lowest Bid 
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Advertisement: BD1009 RANKIN SCHOOL IMPROVEMENTS 

Person Responsible: Julie Hinds 

Funding Source:  District Construction Funds 

Recommendation: Sanderson Construction Co., Inc. 

Total Award:  $249,800 
     

Nancy McReynolds and Julie Hinds of TPSD, with Rud Robinson, Charlie 

Watson and Ed Savoia of Pryar & Morrow accepted and opened four 

sealed bids at 2:00 PM on Thursday, April 29, 2010, at the Hancock 

Leadership Center.  Carl Muse of Renrock Construction, Tony Sanderson 

of Sanderson Construction,  Bill Cheek of Mast Construction, Jeff Shelby 

of CIG Construction and Foster Gullett of Century Construction also 

attended the bid opening.  Please award to Sanderson Construction 

Co., Inc. offering the lowest bid of $249,800.   

 

BIDDERS: Century  C I G  Mast  Sanderson 

 

Base Bid $323,000 $339,000 $305,300 $249,800 

        Lowest Bid 

 

 

 


